
          Rumboldswhyke Newsletter 12th May 2022 
Part of the Bishop Luffa Learning Partnership 

    ‘Love life, love learning, love God’s world’ 
office@rumboldswhyke.org.uk 01243 782368 

                          Head of School:   Mrs Lisa Harris   head@rumboldswhyke.org.uk 

 

1 
 

Dear Rumboldswhyke families,  
 

I cannot believe we only have two weeks until the May half term holiday: time really flies when you are 
having fun! 
 
A huge thank you to the parents of the children of Blue Class for supporting your children to create 
something new from a plastic bottle. What a wonderfully creative bunch you are! 
 
 

   Jubilee Party - 27th May 
   In preparation of our upcoming Jubilee party on the 27th May, we are requesting      

donations of table decorations and bunting to mark the occasion. We also have a merry band 
of parent helpers who have offered to come in and set up the tables and chairs before the 
afternoon event. 

 
During the party, we will be offering the children a very ‘British’ snack plate of cucumber 
sandwiches and strawberries, accompanied by a cup of water or squash. If you have any 
queries about this please do get in touch. 
 
We would also like to run a  
Jubilee Bake Off - A cake fit for a Queen 
 
Can you create and bake a cupcake fit for the Queen? 
Ask the children to think about flavours and decoration to  
create something truly special for the platinum jubilee.  
The children will then get to eat their creation during the  
celebration on Friday 27th May. 

 
Chichester Gala 

In my last newsletter, I shared that we have been invited 
to take part in the Chichester Gala procession. 

The Gala Procession will set off from New Park at 11am, proceed 
along New Park Road, Priory Road, St Peter’s, North Street, East 
Street, St Pancras and back into New Park Road before the Family 
Fun Day starts in Priory Park at midday. To make all necessary 
arrangements, we need to establish how many of our children are 
available on the 4th June to join us. At the moment only 3 families 
have signed up and we need more of you to come and get involved 
for the event to go ahead. 

If you are able to join us on the day, please click the link and complete the form so we can plan the day. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdVlMBUe4V3t81DBBrkIJb0Hfs_65yDcepU_PK_WoIm2uDY
Jg/viewform?usp=sf_link 
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Job Vacancies 

Are you or someone you know interested in joining the 
Rumboldswhyke Team? 

We currently have two job vacancies. We require; 

• a Part Time teacher working across KS1 and KS2 
• a Midday Meal Supervisor to work an hour and half each day 

across the lunch period. 

For further information and job application pack visit the school website: 
https://www.rumboldswhyke.org.uk/about-us/job-information/ or telephone the school office: 
01243 782368     Closing date: 17th May 2022 

AFRS Summer Fair 

Do you know of any companies who would 
help support our lovely school by donating a 
prize for our Summer fair Raffle? If you do, 
please do get in contact. Miss Boyd has a long list 

of companies who have been keen to donate gifts / vouchers in the past. We have letters in the office 
ready to take in to local companies who may be able to help. Please do pop in to collect one. 
 

We will be running a non-school uniform day on Friday 17th June in exchange for a tombola prize for 
the Summer Fair. On this day, your child can come into school in their ‘home’ clothes. Please send in 
something for the adult or children’s tombola 

Adult tombola prizes – alcohol, chocolates, smellies, tins of food and new unused gifts 
Children’s tombola prize – stationery, sweets, good quality second hand toys or books. 
 
Chicken Pox 
For your information, we have been notified this morning that we have a case of Chichen Pox 
in Red Class. 
 
Reminder: Inset day, Monday 6th June, no school for children. 

With warmest wishes, Lisa Harris 

 

 Kingsham Primary School will be hosting a 
Circus on Tuesday 12th July at 4.30.   
Tickets are available from 
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/happys-circus-

comes-to-kingsham-tickets-334889031107 
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